
 

 

WCL /SEC/2023        November 22, 2023 
  
To,  
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001.  
 

(Scrip Code: Equity - 532144),  
(NCD– 960468, 960491 & 973309) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

 
Dear Sirs/ Madam, 
 
Subject - Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
Welspun Corp Limited is pleased to inform that its wholly owned subsidiary, Sintex BAPL has got 
Odisha Government’s nod for its proposal to invest Rs 479.47 crore for establishing a 
manufacturing unit for CPVC, UPVC, SWR, Agri Pipes, PVC fittings and Plastic tanks with annual 
capacity of 37,520 MT in Sambalpur, Odisha. The project is likely to be implemented over the next 
three fiscal years and create employment opportunities for 1,000 people. 
 
The State Level Single Window Clearance Authority (SLSWCA), under the guidance of the Chief 
Secretary at its 124th meeting, gave the nod to the abovementioned project proposal of Sintex 
BAPL.  
 
More details regarding this will be shared in due course upon further evaluation and finalisation 
of the proposal.   
 
Commenting on the development, Welspun Group Chairman, B. K. Goenka said, “Sintex is an 
iconic brand for its water tanks and we keep exploring growth options in existing and new locations. While, 
our entire focus in WST is on re energising retailers, distributors, plumbers and customers, our foray into 
PVC pipes segment will strengthen our presence into the building material verticals further.”  
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited  
 
 
Pradeep Joshi 
Company Secretary 
FCS-4959 
 
Investor Relations: Mr. Goutam Chakraborty at Goutam_Chakraborty@welspun.com/ +91 9867361765 
Media Queries: Mr. Sundeep Nadkarni at Sundeep_Nadkarni@welspun.com/ +91 8655697243 
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